
From: Judy Englender  
Sent: 28 June 2023 18:59 
To: Barrington Black; Planning 
Subject: Application 2023/2398/T 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
Ref above application,and in conjunction with very helpful correspondence 
with Rav Curry in the Planning Office, , I am writing to let you know that, 
together with Hon Judge Barrington Black (flat2,  62 Redington Rd) , we offer 
no opposition to the intent to carry out work on the chestnut tree that sits on 
our property. I understand The Landscaoe Garden Co are requesting 
permission  to commence  pruning on said tree and we would not oppose that 
application  
 
Yours sincerely  
Mrs J A Englender  
Flat 1, 62 Redington  Rd 
London NW3 7RS 
 
 


